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April 5, 1974

SR
Henry Blackburn, M.D. f‘ QW d

Professor and Director

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27

University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Professor Blackburn:

Thank you very much for your letter respecting
pollution~-related diseases and your suggestion on
progressive taxes on tobacco.

I have asked the Professional Staff of the Senate
Health Subcommittee, which I chair, to look into these
issues.

Again, I very much appreciated your taking the
time to write.

Senate Health Subcommittee




